
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 4:19 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 

Submission #:  1374801  

IP Address:  174.244.241.204  

Submission Date: 12/29/2021 4:19  
Survey Time:  5 minutes, 38 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Donohue, Brian  

Address 
4702 Hickory Ct 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
3016431481  

Email 
bjdonohue@hotmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Of course you should require face coverings. Common sense and science tell us that. On the other hand, an extremely vocal minority 
will be very upset and make a lot of noise about it. Some of them might even refuse to wear and/or require masks and we all know 
there isn’t much we can do about that. It is your choice. Placate the ignorant and vocal minority or protect the health of all citizens 
in the county. I would urge you to do the right thing.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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